
Region 6 P2 Roundtable 
Meeting 

November 5-6, 2007 
Albuquerque, New Mexico and The Pueblo of Acoma 

 
 
 

Attendees (listed l-r): 
• Thomas Vinson-Peng – Zero Waste 

Network  
• Marylin May – Kaufman County, Tx 
• Claudia Mitchell  
• Dianne Wilkins – ODEQ 
• Audree Miller ADEQ  
• Lynn Turner – Zero Waste Network 
• David Bond – EPA Region 6 (moderator) 

 
• Stanley Paytiamo 
• Chris Campbell – WERC (host) 

• Michelle Vattano – NMED 
 
 

November 5 – WERC Offices 
 
The Southwest P2 Roundtable met in Albaquerque, New Mexico to discuss common 
issues for the P2 Programs in EPA’s Region 6.  This meeting was attended by senor 
managemgent at NMED, including the Deputy Secretary. 
The group discussed: 

• Applying as a region for a joint project under EPA’s State Innovation Grants 
• Minor revisions to the strategic plan 
• Logistics and schedule for supplying outcome measurements to EPA (David B.) 

and the National Measurement workgroup (Thomas). 
 

November 6 – Pueblo of Acoma    
 
On November 6 the group conducted a pollution prevention site assessment to advise a 
businesss on methods for reducing pollution at it’s source.  The group has been 
conducting periodic assessments to facilitate cross training between the states.  Inquiries 
on this particular visit should be directed to Chris Campbell. 
 



The group also met with the Stanley Paytiamo and Claudia Mitchell, of the Pueblo 
Environmental program.  The group was given an overview of environmental issues 
faced by the Pueblos. 
 
 


